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 Dear Mr. President,  
 
 The South African Breweries (SAB) wishes to extend its deepest condolences on the passing 
 of Minister in the Presidency, Jackson Mthembu. We wish to extend our deepest sympathies 
 to the Presidency as it works to recover from this tragic loss. 

 Minister Mthembu demonstrated exemplary leadership, excellence, zeal and dedication in 
 the execution of his duties. We mourn his departure as a massive loss to the nation at large. 

 We wish to reiterate our support to government in its efforts to minimise the spread of the 
 Coronavirus and its impact on our society. SAB is willing and ready to work with government 
 and assist in its efforts. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

  

 Ricardo Moreira 

 Zone President, Africa 

 

 

 


